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BUS Update Memorandum 

TO: All Benefits Utilization System (BUS) Users 
FROM: Terry Burnham – BUS Analyst 
DATE: February 19, 2016 
RE: Remove Client Social Security Number from Printed LTC 803 Notice 

of Action in the BUS 

LTC 803 Notice of Action (NOA)  
Page three of the LTC 803 NOA displays a copy of the client’s full Social Security Number 
(SSN). A change will be made to the BUS to prevent this SSN from appearing on both the 
English and Spanish language printed copies of the LTC 803 NOA (see below). 
 

 
 

When is this change effective? 
On Sunday February 28th 2016, a client’s SSN will no longer display on the printed copy of 
the LTC 803 NOA. 
 

The client SSN and wording 
“Social Security Number” will no 
longer display on printed copies. 
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Questions/Feedback? 
Contact Terry.Burnham@state.co.us  
BUS Administrator 
Long-Term Services and Supports Division 
BUS Stop Website - www.colorado.gov/hcpf/benefits-utilization-system-bus-updates  
 

http://www.colorado.gov/hcpf/benefits-utilization-system-bus-updates

